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08/05/2024  19:34:032024/1540/P COMMNT Nadia ragozhina It's a great idea to install solar panels on the roof of Brookfield primary school. It will go a long way to 

improving the carbon footprint of Camden as well as the school itself. I am fully supportive of this measure and 

hope Camden will seek out more buildings in the borough that can be used in such a way - to help Camden 

reach its climate targets and create a better and greener future for all.
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